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26" July 2012

Dear Sir or Madam

| am writing to offer my support for plans to expand the cycle network in Kenilworth to incorporate
the route across Abbey Fields. As a cyclist commuter who does not drive, | would really appreciate
the traffic free cycle path from the University of Warwick via Kenilworth all the way to Leamington
Spa.

Routing the proposed cycle way across Abbey Fields is the safest option for cyclists and the most
economic for local tax payers as it would only involve widening the existing paths.

Yours Faithfully

Gary Holmes



